
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
January 14, 2003 

 
To the Honorable, 
the Common Council 

 
Subject:  North Interchange/Jobs Corridor Maintenance Agreement 

 
Dear Council Members: 
 

 The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WISDOT) has recently completed 
the construction of the North Interchange and Jobs Corridor projects.  The projects 

reconstructed the USH 41/45 and STH 100/145 Interchange and various other local 
streets in the area. 
 

 Several City of Milwaukee infrastructure facilities were affected along the 
following streets:  West Good Hope Road between USH 41/45 and North 124th Street, 

West Bradley Road directly east of North 124th Street, North 124th Street from the USH 
41/45 Interchange to Drezka Park Road, West Park Place from West Bradley Road to 
North 110th Street, the local connector street over the USH 41/45 Interchange between 

West Park Place and the West  
Fond du Lac Avenue frontage road, and the West Fond du Lac Avenue frontage road 

from the local connector street to the Milwaukee County Grounds.  
 
 City and WISDOT staffs have drafted a maintenance agreement, which addresses 

ownership, operation, and maintenance of the various facilities involved.  The attached 
resolution authorizes the Commissioner of Public Works to execute the Maintenance 

Agreement with the WISDOT which will formalize the various responsibilities associated 
with this facility. 
 

      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 

 
 



      Mariano A. Schifalacqua 
      Commissioner of Public Works 

RB:dle 
Attachment 

c:  Alderman Thomas G. Nardelli 
  


